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Mark D. Jennings, L. G. A '
Environmental Scientist L5y i
Division of Water Resources ' 7y “rh
109 SW 9" ST.— 2™ Floor Y557

Topeka, KS 66612-1283

Dear Mr. Jennings:

This is in response to your letter of 8/11/03. It sounds as if the “artificial recharge”
procedure involves pumping ground water into the “well” referred to in your letter. I’m not sure
just what this is all about but I am very concerned. My family and I and our livestock depend on
our well water and it has always been very good water. This really frightens us. So many of the
things Government decides is in the best interest of the people end up costing us way more than
we want to pay and often the consequences are never ending.

The question that come to my mind are;

Is this really necessary?

Will it accomplish what is hoped?

What evidence do you have that this will work?

What are the risks? We don’t want any risks taken with our water.

If something is overlooked could it possibly jeopardize the purity of our water?

What evidence do you have that this is safe?

Is the surface water purified before being pumped into the well?

Wasn’t there a problem with the Cheney water a while back when it wasn’t fit for human use?
What would have happened if that water had been pumped into the ‘well’?

I plan to have our water evaluated before this process begins and then have it re-evaluated
periodically to determine changes if and when changes occur.

I personally believe the best way to protect our ground water is not to tamper with it.

I do not want to be difficult, but our clean pure water is very precious to us and I am concerned
that there are plans to tamper with it in our neighborhood.

Thanks for advising me. Please respond by addressing my concerns.

15615 NW 24"
Burrton, KS 67020
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TODD TIAHRT A ' WASHINGTON:
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DePUTY MAJORITY WHIP
September 16, 2003
SEF’ 22 2003
KDA
| Cifize of Secrotary
Mr. Adrian Polansky
Secretary
~Kansas Department of Agriculture

109 SW 9th Street, 4th Floor
Topeka, Kansas 66612

- Dear Mr. Polansky:

I have received information from a constituent regarding a problem that falls within the purview
of your agency. Ihave forwarded a copy of the correspondence which I received.

Please give this matter every due consideration and to ensure clear communication, please
correspond directly with Ronald Neuway regarding this matter.

I have taken the liberty of providing Mr. Neuway with your agency address. I am hopeful that
you and Mr. Neuway can achjeve an amicable conclusion to this matter.

While you need not respond to me dlrectly regarding this matter, you can contact Ardena '

Schienbein in my Wichita office if you feel that you need further information.

Best régards,

“Tedd

Todd Tiahrt
Member of Congress
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Corey L. Flickinge«
17911 NW 12th
Burrton KS 67024
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Yark D, Jennings, L.G.
Kansas Dept. of Agriculture
Division of Water Resources
408 SW 9th Street

Topeka KS 66612-1283
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